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Nov 16, 2020 
 
Re: Masks / Social Distancing while on the sidelines – Team Personnel 

Good afternoon Team Personnel, 

Saskatoon Youth Soccer Inc. (SYSI) has taken note of recent recommendations from 
Saskatchewan's Chief Medical Health Officer, Dr. Shahab and we are updating our Return to 
Soccer Plan regarding the wearing of masks on the sidelines during games. In addition to 
players wearing masks upon entering the building until they reach their field of play, SYSI is 
now mandating all players to wear their mask and ensure they are remaining six feet a part 
while they are on the sidelines during their soccer activity.  
 
SYSI also wishes to remind teams of the importance of refraining from socializing or meeting as 
a team either prior to or following a game or practice, unless the meeting is held in the 
greenroom prior to the game with all participants wearing masks the entire time, outside with 
social distancing being practiced or via zoom or some other online option. 
 
It is the responsibility of the team personnel on the bench to ensure that their players are 
following these added rules regarding masking and social distancing. It is also the responsibility 
of the team personnel to keep their mask on at all times while inside the facilities and on the 
pitch. 
 
We appreciate that these are difficult times with so many rules and restrictions that everyone is 
facing. We are asking for your understanding and cooperation in doing all that can be done to 
keep the kids on the pitch. 

Regards, 

Saskatoon Youth Soccer Inc.  

150 Nelson Road 

Saskatoon SK, S7S 1P5 
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